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PUC is a letter dated 25.2.2002 received from the
Tehsildar, Ferrargunj addressed to the Executive Secretary,
AAJVS and copy among others to Director (TW), A & N
Administration regarding loss of property due to Jarawa raid.
As per letter the assessment report prepared by the area Patwari
has been sent to Executive Secretary, AAJVS.

In the first instance we may ask ES, AAJVS to confirm
as to wheter the report in question has been put up in the
relevant file. If not, the same may be done before 12.3.2002.
LéAccordingly, a fair UO note is put up for approval please.
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